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Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Murray Stein 

Murray Stein 
3330 Warrensville Center Rd Apt 
202 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-3790 
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Sr. Donna Galetovich 
6800 Chestnut Rd 
Independence, OH 44131-3310 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sr. Donna Galetovich 



Robert Myers 
2503 County Road 37 
Lakeville, OH 44638-9604 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Myers 



Diane Kortan 
9415 Cherry Tree Dr Apt 104 
Strongsville, OH 44136-9403 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diane Kortan 



Elizabeth Tracy 
1524 Wendell Ave 
Lima, OH 45805-3155 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Tracy 



Phillip Chapman 
3973 Briarbush Dr 
Columbus, OH 43207-4611 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate dismption. Due to Ohio's heavy reh"ance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Phillip Chapman 



Judy Simmons 
173 James River Rd 
Beavercreek Township, OH 45434-
4228 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some of the worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Simmons 



Yehudit Kanfer 
102 Bishop Sq 
Columbus, OH 43209-1495 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Yehudit Kanfer 



Maris Keller 
1767BalsamridgeRd 
Columbus, OH 43229-2154 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

You want to bailout Ohio's old coal plants on my dime? Perhaps you do 
not read the IPCC reports. The science community is advising the world 
that we either go to sustainable sources of energy now or doom our 
planet The era of fossil fuels is over. Coal is over. 

Perhaps you do not grasp the significance of destroying Ohio's drinking 
water and air by releasing fracking pollutants and coal mining 
pollutants. Perhaps you do not understand what the present system of 
factory farming, run by the international chemical cartels and fossil 
fuel industrialists, is doing that destroys our soils now and for 
generations to come. Ohio's heavy reliance on coal creates some ofthe 
worst air in the nation. 

This obsolete system of agriculture, based as it is in massive burning 
of fossil fuels, is killing our pollinators, sickening and killing our 
citizens, maiming our planet. Fossil fuel is a finite energy source. 
We need to look forward, not backwards. We need to be leaders, not 
flunkies for an out of time industry. 

The creativity and resilience of Ohio citizens could lead the nation to 
sustainable energy sources. We have the science, the universities, we 
have the innovators, and we have the enthusiastic young and better 
educated generations who can see so much potential in better energy 
sources and in sustainable resourcing of water, soil, agriculture. 

It is our job to open the gates for our children, so they can build an 
economically fimctional future in Ohio, and in our Nation. Coal, and 
the other fossil fuels ofthe past industrial ages have no relevancy to 
any workable future. 

Sincerely, 
Maris Keller 



Tabetha Fitzpatrick 
3045 W 51st St 
Cleveland, OH 44102-4507 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tabetha Fitzpatrick 



Conleth Crotser Md 
134 W Lincoln St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1820 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Conleth Crotser Md 



Sara Post 
6060 Kirk Rd 
Canfield, OH 44406-8613 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sara Post 



David Brodsky 
15978CIevidenRd 
East Cleveland, OH 44112-4007 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject'. No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Brodsky 



Cena Buchannon 
6876 Bellefontaine Rd 
Dayton, OH 45424-3309 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cena Buchannon 



Jackie Fay 
154 Tecumseh Ln 
Copley, OH 44321-2753 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jackie Fay 



Monica Nguyen 
2633 Saffron Ln 
Beavercreek, OH 45431-2377 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Monica Nguyen 



Bonnie Venters 

OH 45324-9456 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bonnie Venters 



Leann Ramirez 
10755 Market Ave NW 
Uniontown, OH 446S5-9456 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coa] plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leann Ramirez 



Erik Ker 
4831 KingshillDrAptE 
Columbus, OH 43229-7214 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Erik Ker 



DLee 

OH 44118-4339 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
DLee 



Gina Moesser 
3840 WoodviewDr 
Toledo, OH 43623-1166 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gina Moesser 



Robin Craft 
POBox 126 
Plain City, OH 43064-0126 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robin Craft 



Eileen Mason 
2282 Collier Crst 
Grove City, OH 43123-4745 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Mason 



Eileen Mason 
2282 Collier Crst 
Grove City, OH 43123-4745 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Eileen Mason 



Laura Vassallo 
1115 Sparrow Run 
Streetsboro, OH 44241 -4352 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Laura Vassallo 



Debra Bums 
1017BeIlairCtApt2 
Niles, OH 44446-1057 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Debra Bums 



Mark Stansbery 
1101 BrydenRd 
Columbus, OH 43205-1821 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mark Stansbery 



Robyn Brown 
8565 Smith Calhoun Rd Lot 70 
Plain City, OH 43064-8105 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robyn Brown 



Cinda Gallitz 
3891nvictaPl 
Gahanna, OH 43230-2135 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Cinda Gallitz 



Susan Kollar 
29035 BrockwayDr 
Westlake, OH 44145-5212 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These phnts are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Kollar 



Paul Hefferon 
1615 26th St 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223-1015 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Hefferon 



Gary Huston 
17649 State Route 124 
Wellston, OH 45692-9004 

Nov S,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gary Huston 



Dan Struble 
512 E Weber Rd 
Columbus, OH 43202-2235 

Nov 8, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dan Struble 



Gail Larson 

Rock Creek, OH 441211614 

Nov 8,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Gail Larson 



Genevieve Mary Szuba 
6236 McNaughten Place Ln 
Columbus, OH 43213-6312 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Genevieve Mary Szuba 



Susanna Nelson 
2727 N Revere Rd 
Akron, OH 44333-1229 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susanna Nelson 



Paul &amp; Virginia Shanabarger 
11067 Unity Rd 
New Springfield, OH 44443-9721 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

It will not be cheaper to rebuild in the future so we will need to bail 
them out twice. I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to 
bail out their old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not 
competitive with today's market prices for electricity, and they spew 
toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul &amp; Virginia Shanabarger 



Richard Baird 
716 Schuyler Dr 
Kettering, OH 45429-3354 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Richard Baird 



Arnold Dahm 
3165 Scarborough Rd 
Cleveland Heights, OH 4411; 
4049 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Arnold Dahm 



Barbara Gulgas 

OH 44420 

Nov 7,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Barbara Gulgas 



Fran Mentch 
3060 Chelsea Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44118-1219 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fran Mentch 



Carolyn Ahern 
1224 Cranford Ave 
Lakewood, OH 44107-2308 

Nov 7,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that In addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carolyn Ahern 



Bill Vaughn 
2023 W Erie Ave 
Lorain, OH 44052-1170 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Bill Vaughn 



Geraldine Stewart 
92 Spring St 
Oberiin, OH 44074-1353 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Geraldine Stewart 



Dorothy Wilcox 
1960 Lynn Ave 
Youngstown, OH 44514-1121 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dorothy Wilcox 



Terrence Mcnulty 
17066 Brittany PI 
Strongsville, OH 44136-7267 

Nov 7,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Terrence Mcnulty 



Diana Klueter 
1846 Brownstone Blvd 
Toledo, OH 43614-6301 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Diana Klueter 



Michael Smith 
828 Massie Run Rd 
Bainbridge, OH 45612-9615 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Smith 



Carol Meggitt 
10288 E River Rd 
Elyria, OH 44035-8435 

Nov 7, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Carol Meggitt 



Tonia Hazelwood 
260 E Weisheimer Rd 
Columbus, OH 43214-2150 

Nov 7,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electticity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Tonia Hazelwood 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to ball out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Klco 
312 Stonemill RD 
DAYTON, OH 45409 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Eleanor Helper 
93 Kendal Drive 
Oberiin, OH 44074 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Loretta Kerns 
105 Brent PL 
Cortland, OH 44410 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Sheree Martin 
11128 Main Street 
South Webster, OH 45682 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Aubuchon 
9634 Brixton Ave NW, Uniontown, OH 
Uniontown, OH 44685 



ATTN; Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

M Kolar 
20450 Crooked Rd. 
Butler, OH 44822 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Cathy Altman 
30 Firwood Dr 
Dayton, OH 45419 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Levels 
3457 Raflin Drive 
Columbus, OH 43231 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio famiUes to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Robert March 
1455 Maplewood St 
Warren, OH 44483 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Marjorie Knodle 
6060 yosemite drive 
Cincinnati, OH 45237 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Hood 
7695 Cook Road 
PLAIN CITY, OH 43064 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Janis Kuhn 
4425 meadowview dr. canton, oh 
Canton, OH 44718 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Zyzanski 
1187BrainardRd 
Cleveland, OH 44124 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Jayleen Hatmaker 
162 East State Route 73 
Springboro, OH 45066 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Rapp 
SlOKinseyRd 
Xenia, OH 45385 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Eileen Fitzburgh 
6673 Lagrange Dr 
Canal Winchester, OH 43110 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Dominique Strohl 
POBox 331 
Newark, OH 43058 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Frisenhengst 
1192 Billie Drive 
Columbus, OH 43227 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Smith 
3445 Tallahassee Dr 
Cincinnati, OH 45239 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Paula Yates 
997 Township Road 9 
Mount Perry, OH 43760 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Diane Wynne 
1431 Wilmington ave 
Dayton, OH 45420 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Ron Gilroy 
6665 US Highway 68 N 
Bellefontaine, OH 43311 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

MARILOU HARMEYER 
1201 RIVA RIDGE CT #342 
Columbus, OH 43230 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

D Mangham 
2319 Van Leunen 
Cincinnati, OH 45239 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Ash 
727CoIwellst 
Maumee, OH 43537 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Foxall 
5428 East 129th Street 
Cleveland, OH 44125 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Joe Farrell 
2460 bra3^on ave 
Alliance, OH 44601 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Claudine Eckhart 
1850 Upper Chelsea Road 
Columbus, OH 43212 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin Gabella 
6654 Crescent Lane 
Kent, OH 44240 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

David Moore 
10806 Tr51 
Findlay, OH 45840 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Gordon Norris 
534 Main Street 
Navarre, OH 44662 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Cobb 
3880 Ellendale Road 
Chagrin Falls, OH 44022 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Cruikshank 
1495 W Possum Road 
Springfield, OH 45506 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Schneider 
3847 Meadowlark Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45227 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Allison Bening 
Aberdeen 
Toledo, OH 43614 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Margaret Morris 
9779 Troon Court 
Cincinnati, OH 45241 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Shelley Mack 
264 Wallace 
Berea, OH 44017 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Theresa Pretlow 
3061ChadbourneRd 
Cleveland, OH 44120 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Myron Mohr 
408 1/2 W Main St 
VanWert, OH 45891 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Frederick 
28 RosslynAve. 
COLUMBUS, OH 43214 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Oster 
1911 Grafton Rd. 
Elyria, OH 44035 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Milatovich 
58878 ClaggettRd. 
New Concord, OH 43762 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Terrell Stephens 
2541 Hazelcrest Ln Cin Oh 
Cincinnati, OH 45231 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Ellen Adler 
6109 Shadow Lake Dr. 
Toledo, OH 43623 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Reid 
521 S Main St 
Englewood, OH 45322 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

John Seibert 
806SBroadleighRd 
Columbus, OH 43209 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Shelby Workman 
853 moss canyon dr 
Amherst, OH 44001 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Pamela Nunn 
377E Village Pointe Drive, Akron, OH 
Akron, OH 44313 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities In Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Bergmann 
635EdgediffDr. 
Columbus, OH 43235 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Rose Miklasevich 
4835StrathavenDr. 
Dayton, OH 45424 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

kim parish 
240 w south college st. 
Yellow Springs, OH 45387 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject tiie proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Joan Lubinsky 
7515 Dartworth Dr 
Cleveland, OH 44129 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Turner 
5108 Far Hills 
Dayton, OH 45429 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Julie Nugent 
4075 Beavercreek Circle 
Cincinnati, OH 45241 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities In Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Stewart 
104 W.Auburn Ave. 
Springfield, OH 45506 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Siekerman 
1470 Rugg St 
Cincinnati, OH 45231 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

John Cochrane 
243 Metz Ave 
Akron, OH 44303 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Fannin 
887 Elm Court 
Heath, OH 43056 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Greg Nielson 
19194 Hunt Rd 
Strongsville, OH 44136 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Schwab 
830 Congress Ave. 
Cincinnati, OH 45246 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Viki Sarina 
417 Xavier Street 
Columbus, OH 43230 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Kamyar Zahedi 
4046 Lytle Woods Place 
Cincinnati, OH 45227 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

John McFarland 
825 State Street Lima Ohio 
Lima, OH 45805 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Val Zampedro 
1752 Pine Tree Street South 
Columbus, OH 43229 



ATTN; Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Thomas Hirt 
2390 Heather Glen Ct 
Dayton, OH 45431 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Campbell 
25BeIvoirCt 
Springboro, OH 45066 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Gwen Lambert 
5639 Chimney Cirde Apt 2D 
Dayton, OH 45440 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Amolsch 
813N Depot St 
Sandusky, OH 44870 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Steve Menyhart 
5723 Heron Dr 
Westchester, OH 45069 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Shafer 
1028 Burg St 
GRANVILLE, OH 43023 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

robert roth 
15825 van akenblvd.#207 
Cleveland, OH 44120 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

John Whitling 
Hamilton Ave 
Cincinnati, OH 45223 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oidest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Zorc 
1355 Fox Run Drive 
Willoughby, OH 44094 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Roger Bohn 
1288 BrydenRd 
Columbus, OH 43205 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Taylor Smith 
6424 Green Ridge Avenue 
New Carlisle, OH 45344 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Neil Baus 
P654 County Road 5A 
NAPOLEON, OH 43545 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Basile 
2220 maitlandave 
Cuyahoga Falls, OH 44223 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Gordon 
15056 Whitney rd 
STRONGSVILLE, OH 44136 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Judith Willour 
7439 Case Ave. 
Mentor, OH 44060 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Bradley 
1322 Brooke Park Dr #5 Toledo Ohio 
Toledo, OH 43612 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

James Herman 
10827 Hiawatha Dr 
Hillsboro, OH 45133 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Howard 
1851 College Park Dr, Columbus, OH 
Columbus, OH 43209 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Dan Lanser 
775 ArburyAve 
North Canton, OH 44720 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Sandy Melzer 
19230 Saratoga Trail 
Strongsville, OH 44136 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Kurt Kaptur 
2084 Elmwood Ave. 
Lakewood, OH 44107 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Easterling 
6136 Charity Dr. 
Cindnnati, OH 45248 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Wesley Hinton 
5907 Castlewood Xing 
Milford, OH 45150 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

David Conzett 
6970 Cambridge 
Cincinnati, OH 45227 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Gilles 
34114 Gail Drive 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Cecelia Vidmar 
4075 Monticello Blvd. 
Cleveland Heights, OH 44121 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Vicki Garrett 
10l4TobiDr. 
Columbus, OH 43207 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio shouldbeinvestingindeansourcesofenergy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Demetzky 
35363 Chaucer Ct 
North Ridgeville, OH 44039 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Robb 
2462 Elm Avenue 
Columbus, OH 43209 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Iris Meltzer 
1012 Vine St 
Kent, OH 44240 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Cory Gaboury 
3273 Bradford Road Cleveland Heights, Ohio 
Cleveland, OH 44118 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in dean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

John Washell 
30314 ForestgroveRd. 
Eastlake, OH 44095 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Jill Sarina 
187 Glenkirk Dr. 
Blacklick, OH 43004 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Bruce Johnson 
llBBethpolamyCt 
Dayton, OH 45415 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some of the oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Yvonne Rowe 
15901 Munn Rd., (UP), Cleveland, Ohio 
Cleveland, OH 44111 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher Mason 
8592 Eagles Walk Lane 
Cincinnati, OH 45255 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

V Reeve 
Sessions Dr. 
Dayton, OH 45459 



ATTN: Ohio Public Utilities Commission, 

Utilities in Ohio should be investing in clean sources of energy that can power our 
economy without making local residents sick. Please reject the proposals to force 
Ohio families to bail out some ofthe oldest and dirtiest coal plants in the state. 

Sincerely, 

Karen Baumhower 
7128 Dunn Dr. 
Holland, OH 43528 



Victoria Belfiglio 
21299 ShelburneRd 
Shaker Heights, OH 44122-1947 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

WE NEED TO SAVE THE PLANET FOR OUR CHILDREN AND GRANDCHILDREN! 

Sincerely, 
Victoria Belfiglio 



Janet Miller 
317 Hermitage Rd 
Gahanna, OH 43230-2863 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Janet Miller 



Dana Bollin 
13395 WKolbRd 
Oak Harbor, OH 43449-9420 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dana Bollin 



David Smalarz 
5277 Forest Ave 
Columbus, OH 43214-1305 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coa] plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
David Smalarz 



Roberta Timmons 
6604 Perry Pike 
Plain City, OH 43064-9131 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject. No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Roberta Timmons 



Marcia Kudlinski 
233 Freedom Ln 
Waterville, OH 43566-1141 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Marcia Kudlinski 



daniel dicks 
5988 heather glen bvld 
Dublin, OH 43016-3291 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
daniel dicks 



Steve Shapiro 

Columbus, OH 43209 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve shapiro 



Leonore Johnson 
2520 Aldringham Rd 
Toledo, OH 43606-3213 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leonore Johnson 



Catherine Bugenstein 

OH 43230 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Catherine Bugenstein 



Patricia Callis 
3032 Highland Park Dr 
Pickerington, OH 43147-9048 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Callis 



Charity L 
539 W 5th Ave 
Lancaster, OH 43130-2976 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coai, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Charity L 



Sandy Allen 
1587 Jermain Dr 
Toledo, OH 43606-4056 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Sandy Allen 



Paul Lamberger 
320 Brydon Rd 
Dayton, OH 45419-1703 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Lamberger 



Brian Robb 
2462 Elm Ave 
Bexley, OH 43209-1744 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Brian Robb 



Martha Robbins 
216 Longacre St 
Marietta, OH 45750-5132 

Nov 9,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Martha Robbins 



Jessica Mills 
7800 Diven Rd 
Hillsboro, OH 45133-7969 

Nov 9, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

'• Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Mills 



Donna Niederkorn 
9752 Stagecoach Dr S 
Centerville, OH 45458-4037 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Donna Niederkorn 



Heather Searfoss 
672 S 22nd St 
Columbus, OH 43205-2759 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Searfoss 



James Lucot 
1385 Bills Dr 
Beavercreek, OH 45434-6710 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject; No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Bailing out the coal industry will make it that much more difficult to 
comply with carbon emission guidelines mandated by the Federal 
Government. 

Further, these plants are not competitive with today's market prices 
for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
James Lucot 



Matthew Martin 
8337 Cherry Blossom Ln 
Holland, OH 43528-8318 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Matthew Martin 



Stacey Kline 

OH 44883-9763 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Stacey Kline 



Robert Stroud 
2060 Coe Ct 
Perrysburg, OH 43551-5600 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Robert Stroud 



Ann Williams 
503 Durst Dr 
Englewood, OH 45322-2323 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Williams 



Johannah Hupp-Clark 
22900 Caves Rd 
Gambler, OH 43022-9786 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Johannah Hupp-Clark 



John Riedl 
789 Clifton Blvd 
Mansfield, OH 44907-2284 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
John Riedl 



Thenice Gall 
1275 Janet Ave NW 
North Canton, OH 44720-1838 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Please use common sense. Thak you. 

Sincerely, 
Thenice Gall 



Nicholas Bassman 

OH 44074 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Bassman 



Mike Farmer 
125 N Village Dr 
Utica, OH 43080-9670 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Mike Farmer 



Leslie Chain 
PO Box 495 
Youngstown, OH 44501-0495 

Nov 10, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

1 do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our, air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of elecfricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Leslie Chain 



Alan Bundy 
1208 Brentwood Rd 
Cleveland Hts, OH 44121-1538 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alan Bundy 



Virginia Roedig 
9525 Headlands Rd 
Mentor, OH 44060-1007 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants. These plants are not competitive with today's market 
prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution into our air and 
water. 

It's time to be realistic. We should be closing the coal plants and 
concentrating our efforts on clean, renewable energy. Jobs lost in coal 
can be replaced through wind and solar construction. Let's use the 
money funding to promote these clean sources. 

Sincerely, 
Virginia Roedig 



Suzanna Feitler 
16201 Parkland Dr 
Shaker Heights, OH 44120-2565 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: Absolutely No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Suzanna Feitler 



Willis Whittaker 
4651 MarysvilleRd 
Delaware, OH 43015-9528 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Willis Whittaker 



Peter Dlugopolsky 
1437 W 101st St 
Cleveland, OH 44102-2619 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that Jn addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Dlugopolsky 



Peter Dlugopolsky 
i437WI0ls tSt 
Cleveland, OH 44102-2619 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Dlugopolsky 



Fred Hitzhusen 
5433 Havenhill Dr 
Columbus, OH 43235-3420 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Fred Hitzhusen 



Curt &amp; Lori Hofmann 
4743 Forest Brook Dr 
Copley, OH 44321-1146 

Nov 10,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Curt &amp; Lori Hofmann 



Ann Thorsson 
Avda. Catalunya 42 
Tarragona, OH 43002 

Nov 11, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Ann Thorsson 



Alison Studer 
2077 Stewart Rd 
Xenia, OH 45385-9024 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Alison Studer 



William Herrod 

OH 43614 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
William Herrod 



Nicky Hyatt 
14140 Superior Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44118-1151 

Nov J],20J4 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Nicky Hyatt 



Steve Richardson 
7450 National Rd 
Brookville, OH 45309-9217 

Nov 11, 2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Richardson 



Dana Carlson 
4744 Rhoric Rd 
Athens, OH 45701-9167 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electticity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Dana Carlson 



Susanna Heideman 

Galloway, OH 43119-9299 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates neariy 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Susanna Heideman 



Elaine Bayless 
2750 Leighton Rd 
Cleveland, OH 44120-1325 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

Please do not bail out Ohio utilities, allowing them to continue 
operating old coal plants. These plants endanger our environment, our 
health, and our economy. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electticity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Please protect the people of Ohio. 

Sincerely, 
Elaine Bayless 



Joan Kohler 
370PeakerRunRd 
Lower Salem, OH 45745-8904 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Joan Kohler 



Amanda Phillips 
1904HutchinsSt 
Portsmouth, OH 45662-3113 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Conimissloners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Amanda Phillips 



Heather Biglin 
44630 Williams Rd 
Cadiz, OH 43907-9701 

Nov 11,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for electricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while contributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Biglin 



Shannon Wendel 

OH 43228 

Nov 12,2014 

PUCO Commissioners 

Subject: No bailouts for coal 

Dear PUCO Commissioners, 

I do not support Ohio's electric utilities' attempt to bail out their 
old coal plants on my dime. These plants are not competitive with 
today's market prices for elecfricity, and they spew toxic pollution 
into our air and water. 

Coal, which generates nearly 70 percent of electricity in Ohio, Is 
known to cause major air pollution and negatively impact public health 
while confributing to climate disruption. Due to Ohio's heavy reliance 
on coal, we have some ofthe worst air in the nation. 

Ohio's utilities' request to bail out coal plants that are no longer 
economically feasible is bad public policy that, in addition to costing 
Ohio electric customers more, will prevent Ohio from reducing dangerous 
emissions of carbon, soot, smog and mercury pollution. 

Sincerely, 
Shannon Wendel 


